
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 447 — 31 AUGUST 2020 
BEIJING VAC RELOCATION 

 

From Monday 31 August 2020 the New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) in Beijing will 
operate from a new location. 
 
Ehe new VAC address will be: 

New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Beijing Inn, A901-919 
A Zone, 9th Floor 
Building A, Second group, No 5 Dongshuijing Alley 
Dongcheng District 
Beijing 

All other contact information remains the same 
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